April 1, 2024

The special meeting of the Board of Commissioners of Port District No. Two of
Wahkiakum County, Washington was held on the above date with Commissioner Austin
Burkhalter presiding. Also in attendance were Commissioner Allen Bennett, Manager Sam
Shogren, Assistant Manager Terina Davis, Attorney Timothy Hanigan, and Secretary
Desiree Conroy.

The meeting commenced at 3:00 p.m. via Zoom.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Commissioner Burkhalter welcomed everyone.

Attorney Tim Hanigan commented that a commissioner will need to make a motion to
nominate Kylie Thacker as a candidate and open nominations for District 2 Commissioner
of Port District No. 2 of Wahkiakum County.

Commissioner Bennett made a motion to nominate Kylie Thacker as a candidate and to
open nominations for District 2 Commissioner of Port District No. 2 of Wahkiakum
County, and Commissioner Burkhalter seconded. The motion passed 2-0.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting was adjourned at 3:01 p.m.
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